
St Philip Westbrook News 

Final Half-Term 
Great Sankey High School Transition 

days 

Tuesday 4th & Wednesday 5th July 

Children who have a place at Great 

Sankey High School will be attending 2 

transition days  in July. They will meet 

some of the staff and will sample a range 

of lessons. This is always a useful and 

interesting day. The year 6 teachers are 

also in contact with St. Gregory’s staff to 

ensure a smooth transition to their high 

school. 

Summer Concert 

Thursday 13th July 

Auditions have taken place this week 

and children will be informed if they have 

been successful soon. Mrs Hogan, Mrs 

Kennerley and Mr Callaway were very 

impressed by the standard of auditions! 

Leavers’ Assembly 

Thursday 27th July 

The Children will be working on a 

production entitled “Goodbye My Friend” 

to share with you during the leavers’ 

assembly. We will be choosing parts and 

auditioning soon. 
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PE 

In PE this half-term, both classes 

will  have Dance where they will 

be working on dances for the 

leavers’ performance. They will 

also both be doing Striking and 

Fielding, including cricket and 

rounders. 

A massive ‘Well Done!’ to all 

of the children who worked 

extremely hard preparing for 

the SATs.  We were very 

impressed with their attitude 

and behaviour during a 

stressful week! 

Hopefully the children are 

well rested, ready for a busy 

final half-term before moving 

on to high school.  

 

Menai Residential 

19th—23rd June 

Our Residential trip to Menai 

is next week and we are 

looking forward to doing 

some fantastic outdoor 

activities! It is a wonderful 

opportunity for the children 

to develop their 

independence and take part 

in lots of exciting outdoor 

adventure activities. 

 

 

Leavers’ Service—Liverpool 

Cathedral 

Tuesday 27th June 

We will be attending the Leavers’ 

Service at Liverpool Cathedral to 

celebrate the end of our primary 

school years and to look forward to 

the next step on our learning 

journey. This year’s theme is ‘Water 

of Life’ in support of WaterAid. 

 

Magistrates’ Court Role-Play 

Thursday 29th June 

Following the successful visit of 3 

Magistrates to Year 6, we are 

happy to say that they will be 

returning in this half-term to lead a 

courtroom role-play. This will allow 

the children to see how a 

Magistrates’ Court functions. 

Last Day 

Friday 28th July 

 

The children will be able to sign    

t-shirts and enjoy their last day  

together. 

Mr McKenna and Mrs Pritchard’s class has PE on 

Tuesdays and Fridays, and Mr Henshaw’s class 

has PE on Wednesdays and Fridays. Both Classes 

will have dance and Striking and Fielding. 

Please remember that jewellery must not be worn, 

and that only one pair of stud earrings and a 

wristwatch are permitted. In the interests of safety, 

children must remove all jewellery for PE and games 

lessons.  Nail polish is not part of school uniform. 

We hope you had a fantastic break, and we are looking forward to having an enjoyable last half-term in Primary school! 

Children must turn off their mobile phones 

before entering the school gates and put 

them straight in the box when they arrive in 

the classroom. Mobile phones must not be 

used in school under any circumstance. 




